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Tammy Hodgman

From: Barry A. Tibbetts

Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2023 3:13 PM

To: Tammy Hodgman

Cc: Barry A. Tibbetts

Subject: Fwd: NO on church rezone.   FOR AGENDA CORRESPONDENCE

 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Nicholas Davis <njdavis207@yahoo.com> 

Subject: NO on church rezone 

Date: October 23, 2023 at 5:10:04 AM EDT 

To: towncouncil@windhammaine.us 

 

To whom it concerns, 

 

I am a Windham resident and I strongly oppose the land rezoning of 919 Anglers road from farm to 

commercial and the amendment to the land use ordinance for the Roman Catholic Church of Windham 

Maine. I oppose because of the environmental impact it will have; including disruption to the aquifer, 

ecosystem and health of the surrounding ponds (Chaffin and Pettingill) and because I am concerned the 

development and growth is not responsible and appropriate for the area.  

 

Sincerely, 

Nick Davis  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


